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Eighth Annual Cold Front festival this Saturday

 

[DULUTH, MN] Duluth Parks and Recreation division will host the eighth annual Cold Front on
Saturday, February 1 at Bayfront Festival Park. Residents and guests are invited to participate in
this free, family-friendly festival that celebrates the best of winter fun. Parking in the park-adjacent
lots is also free during the event.

 

Cold Front features activities that appeal to the whole family, including sledding, s’mores and
bonfires, ice skating, fat-tire bike demos, dog sledding demos, skiing, curling, and more.

 

For those with sensitivities, a sensory tent area will be on-site, and the sensory guide is available
for guests who would have a better experience by having advance sensory information. Find it on
the Cold Front website at https://coldfrontduluth.com/media/m4udcw4j/cold-front-sensory-
guide.pdf.

 

Activities and event conditions may vary based on weather leading up to and on the day of the
event. Temperatures and weather may impact further event scheduling, and the schedule on the
website will be adapted as needed. Festival goers can view the event schedule here:
https://coldfrontduluth.com/schedule/.
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